[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Year 10/11 Parent/ Carer,

As a school, we have made the decision to reallocate funds to invest in a revision resource for all Year 10 and 11 students to use.  After significant research, the resource that we have invested in is GCSEPod which supports the majority of our subjects and is designed to be exam board specific.  I have attached a brief overview of the resource which gives students access to thousands of short film pods that provide very clear explanations of key topics.

Yesterday, I introduced the resource to your daughter's year group and showed students how to sign-up to this resource.  Last night a third of the year group had already signed up and started to watch some of the video pods.  You will hopefully see your daughter using this resource through the holidays as it is great to use in downtime or while travelling –please encourage her to sign up and make the most of this opportunity!

The resource works best when it becomes a daily habit: watching for 10 minutes (2 or 3 films) each morning and the same in the afternoon/ early evening.  Please help your daughter to get into the habit by reminding her to log-in regularly.  It is our intention that this resource should support students and make them feel less overwhelmed and stressed by the new national examination system that puts a high emphasis on content and final exams.

Kind regards

Ms Kennedy
Deputy Headteacher (Key Stage 4)
Walthamstow School for Girls

